
 

 

N OAM N EWS 
Y OUR  W INDOW  INTO  THE  WORLD  OF  Y ESHIVA  D ARCHEI  N OAM é  

Û üÝ#êñò  çÝáé                                                                   H 8:11 p.m.                                               Vol. 3 Issue #30 ·  June 10, ¼16 

w Darchei Doings v 

w HASMADAH PROGRAM - GOAL OF 49,000 EXCEEDED!! AND...ICE CREAM!! 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 

º61,932» minutes of Learning!!  

w THE DAY AFTER 
The excitement in the room was palpable as the Pre 1a kinderlach  took out their beautiful, brand new siddurim . The 
boys carefully found each page of their davening  and placed little sticky tabs on each of the pages. You should have seen 
their eyes glued to the words as they carefully said each one!  

TALMIDIM WHO LEARNED FOR OVER 1000 MINUTES: 
ELIEZER DOVID BALDINGER 
DANIEL PEIKES 
YOSEF WARUM 
NOAM SCHECHTER 
YISROEL MENDEL GOLD 
YEHOSHUA MORDECHAI LICHSTEIN 
NUSSY PACHMAN 
YISROEL SCHNEEWEISS 
YISROEL MEIR SCHUSTER 

Mazal Tov to all Preschool Parents on the Graduation of your sons!  

 

PRE 1A½S SIDDUR PARTY 

Thank you to:  
The Tenembaum Family 
The Frydman Family 
The Neugrochl Family 

For sponsoring the Rosh Chodesh 
Treat 
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w Calendar Reminder v 
Tuesday, June 14, Grades 6 -8 Late Start Minyan 9:00  
Wed.-Thur., June 15 -16, Final Examinations Grade 8 re-
scheduled  
Sunday, June 19,  Middle School Honors Dinner  
Wed.-Mon. June 15 -21, Final Examinations Grades 6 and 
7  
Tuesday, June 21, Last Day for Preschool  
Wednesday, June 22, Eighth Grade Graduation (Evening) 
Thursday, June 23, Last Day of Sessions,  
Dismissal:1 -7, 1:00   

 w Happy Birthday v 
 1 Zevy Deutsch 2 Dovid Feder 5 Yoni Eichorn 8 Yakov 
Yosef Coren,  

w Mazal Tov v 
Avromi and Menachem Perkowski on their sister½s en-
gagement  
Avromi Kopstick on his brother½s Upsherin   

w  RAFFLE CAMPAIGN DRAWS TO A CLOSE 

This past Wednesday  night, June 1 st, at the Yeshivas Ohr 
Reuven annual dinner, our annual raffle campaign came 
to an end.  The boys did an exemplary job collecting and 
selling raffle tickets, earning not only amazing prizes in-
dividually, but fantastic class prizes as well - ranging 
from pool parties and barbecues, to pizza parties and 
baseball games.  At the Dinner, Rabbi Peikes drew the 
prize winners. Mrs. Lieder ($250 gift certificate to Tuvi-
as), Ms. Sarah Shipper ($500 gift certificate to Evergreen) 
and our grand prize winner, Mr. Yehuda Solomon 
($1000.00).   

w ON COMPLETING PARSHAS MIKETZ 
Mazal tov to Rabbi Biller and his third grade talmidim  on 
their latest accomplishment, finishing  íïæ òñðì! Hooray! 
It was fun, challenging, interesting and at some points, 
difficult. But, in the end, The third graders are happy 
about what they know today: 
how to learn a ïÝéì, how to 
divide a ïÝéì, and how to 
teitch  a ïÝéì with great clarity 
and ÜèÙÜ. As soon as they 
finished íïæ òñðì, the boys 
erupted in spontaneous sing-
ing and dancing, so geshmak  and lebedig . 

w Schedule For Tuesday, June 14th Isru Chag v  
Grades K-5 regular  schedule  
Grades 6 -8, Shachris will be at  9:00.   
Talmidim in grades 6 -8 who have younger siblings/
neighbors  may try to go on the  9:00 a.m.  bus. If not 
able, please carpool.  

w A SIYUM CELEBRATED, AND CONTINUED LEARNING 
Rabbi Lowy½s fourth grade celebrated their well-deserved 
Siyum  on Øñò áã òñðì. 
They enjoyed a break-
fast together! The 
fourth graders began 
learning about the out-
side ßÙÞæ of the çãñæ.  
The fourth Graders  
really know well the 
òïÝäßæ between     áÙð
ÜÛÝÜá and áéÝá áÙð. In the 
picture you can see 
two models of the ßÙÞæ  
clearly displaying the 
differences between  ÜÛÝÜá áÙð and áéÝá áÙð. They were built 
by Aryeh Leib Brachfeld½s brother, 8th grader Shlomo, 
when he was in 4 th grade!  

First graders, 
Simcha 
Goldring, 
Yeshaya Vil-
insky, and 
Yehuda 
Gottlieb at 
their Tehillim 
Siyum . 

w RABBI PRUZANSKY 2ND GRADERS TRIP TO BEAR MOUNTAIN 

FINAL PRINCIPAL½S READING CLUB RAFFLE 
After another spectacularly successful year, the Princi-
pal½s Reading Club held the final raffle for the current 
school calendar year. The Reading Club, established by 
our General Studies Principal, Rabbi Gottlieb, to promote 
and encourage independent reading among our students 
has encouraged many boys to take up reading. Numer-
ous studies indicate that one of the greatest factors in a 
child½s education is the time that the child spends read-
ing. Reading both fiction 
and non -fiction works 
helps to expand the 
child½s mind, exposing 
him to ideas, places and 
people whom he would 
otherwise never meet. In 
addition, continued read-
ing helps our children 
build the sophisticated vocabulary that become the soil 
in which thought can take root and grow. The Reading 
Club and its monthly raffle are a low pressure way to 
help children develop positive associations with reading 
so that they will become life -long readers and life -long 
learners.  


